September 10, 2013
To: State Elks Corporate Secretary
RE: Annual State Elks Golf Report

The State Golf committee would like to thank all who participated in the 2013
State Elks golf tourney held in Columbia, Mo. We would like to commend the host
lodge #594 for a job well done and a great entertaining weekend had by all. The
committee would especially like to thank Jerry Stone, our tournament director,
and all of his committee’s help at Columbia Lodge #594.

The State Golf Committee voted to keep the tournament at L.A. Nickell, and La ke
of the Woods for the 2014 tournament. Both courses were in great shape.

We had a total of 226 teams entered this year. Final results were mailed to each
participating lodge, along with the skins results. There were eight places paid in
each of eight flights, for a total of $12,000. There were five skins paid out fora
total of $2,400. The 2013 State Champions are Andy Buchanan & Tony Polus from
Farmington #1765 with a score of 126. (64 at La ke of the Woods) and (62 at L.A.
Nickell) Congratulations Gentlemen.

Our next year’s tournament will be held in Columbia on August 2™ and 3", Let’s
try to attend to make it a bigger, better, and successful event ever.

Entry’s will be mailed to all lodges no later than Feb.1, 2014. Please get your entry
in early for preferred times. Thank you, and looking forward to next year.

Res pectfuﬂy_y%urs,
N ,--:{—’ = __'/",':;_;,'__,.. " /I":?-._
p7 772 // (Tl N

Tom Pouche, State Elks Golf Chairman



